Professor P J Berry,

Directorate of Pathology,

St Michael’s Hospital,

Southwell Street,

Bristol, . . |
BS2 8EG. ' - . - Your ref: PIB/EW

- 25th June, 1996.

Dear Professor Berry

Re: ADAM STRAIN, Deceased.
-1 am writing to advise you that I have now held the inquest.

I thought you would be interested in seeing the reports I had received concerning why Adam
died and what he died of. The reports are those of the pathologist, Dr Armour, Dr
Alexander (Consultant Anaesthetist) and Dr Edward Sumner (Consultant Paediatric
Anaesthetist Great Ormond Street Hospital For Children). |

With Kind Regards
Yours sincerely

J.L. Leckey
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